Mrs. Baur’s News           January 25, 2019



This Week in Room 18… 


Reading— We are on the letter Pp this week. We continue to work on listening for the sounds in words.  We should be able to hear beginning and ending sounds and some vowels.  This week we heard the story The Enormous Watermelon.  We are focusing on story elements such as character, setting, problem and solution.  


Math—We worked with teen numbers this week; seeing the tens in teens.  Many students have difficulty naming the teen numbers.  Please practice this at home.  We also continue to work on addition and subtraction.


Writing—We finished up our unit on pattern books.  Our next unit will focus on writing about small moments.


Science---We continue to talk about pushes and pulls.  We read about force this week in a story called And Everyone Shouted Pull.








Helper of the Week


Frankie was the helper this week.  





Things to think about…





Hands-On---Most likely this has more to do with the weather than the kiddos, however, we’ve had a lot of hands on others lately.  Please remind your child to keep their hands to themselves.  It is not okay in school to try to lift others, hold hands or tickle friends.  Thank you!  (





Mid-Winter Break—Our Mid-Winter break this year is Feb. 15th and 18th.  There will be no school for students on these days.





Staying Healthy—Remind your child of the ways to stay healthy.  Please be sure to phone the office to report your child’s absence if you decide to keep them home.  





Report Cards---Report cards will be sent home on today. Please sign and return the report card envelopes.  





Upcoming Events---


Feb. 1st Wear your football team shirt.


Feb. 7th Field trip to Pix Theater.  Please send in a sack lunch.


Feb. 8th is girls wear pink/boys wear red day.


Valentine’s Celebration will be held on Feb. 14th. 


Feb. 22nd is Sweatshirt/Hoodie day.











Way to go, students!  Sixteen kids were able to count to 100 for this marking period.  Seven students are at unit 6 or higher in their wall word sticker books.  Thanks, parents, for your awesome support!









